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FROM:  Eugene Vicknair   
 

 
2023 PHOTO CALENDAR 
Photo calendar is being delivered from the printer this coming Monday or Tuesday.  We already have a 
number of orders. 
 
 
FALL FUNDRAISING LETTER 
The Fall Fundraising Letters are being printed and should be in the mail soon. 
 
 
SANTA TRAIN ADVERTISING 
The Santa Train posters have shipped from the printer.  We have been promoting on social media and 
other outlets. 
 
 
WESTERN PACIFIC COACH 302 
Coach 302 arrived and was off-loaded.  Duane van der Veen has already been working on some leaks 
and openings in the roof and blocking the one window that blew in during transport.  Fundraising 
continues.  We have received a $2,000 matching donation and more are coming. 
 
 
STORE HVAC INSTALLATION 
The new HVAC unit for the Museum Store has arrived and the plan is to install it next weekend (Nov 19-
21).  Eric McKay and I will be working on it. 
 
 
PART REPLICATION 
As they have time, my company’s staff engineers have been modeling some parts for the museum in 
SolidWorks.  This will allow us to replicate these parts and sell copies to other museums.  This is being 
done at a reduced billing rate and I am donating all my time associated with this work. 
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